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INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY STRATEGY

The Board considered a report by the Depute Assessor setting out a
revised Information Technology Strategy.

The Board had agreed its current Information Technology Strategy in
2005 — a revised strategy for the period 2013-2017 setting out key high
level aims together with objectives was presented.

The Board agreed the Information Technology Strategy 2013-2017.



